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November 26, 2008

Mr. Mike Hull
Superior Electric, Inc.
212 W. Sheridan Rd
Lansing, M| 48906

RE: The Mutual Building Historic Rehabilitation

Dear Mr_Hull

On behalf of The Christman Company, | would like to personally thank you for all of the hard work you and
the members of your team contributed toward rehabilitating the historic Mutual Building into our new
national headquarters, The Christman Building. As the building owner, developer and construction manager,
we are extremely proud of the results we all achieved together. The project stands as a lasting testament to
the power of partnerships and teamwork, and we are eternally grateful to the many fine partners, including
you and your organization, who contributed to its success. Please accept the enclosed commemorative
poster and photo as a token of our appreciation.

Working on a tight deadline in a downtown setting while maintaining the building’s many historic elements
are just a few of the many challenges we all faced. Yet we were able to complete the project on time, on
budget and with zero accidents. This is not only a demonstration of your knowledge and skill, but also your
ability to work compatibly with the entire project team on a common goal.

The team’s efforts were richly rewarded last May when The Christman Building became the world’s first and
only “Double Platinum” LEED (Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design) certified building, earning
Platinum certification in both LEED CS (Core and Shell) and LEED ClI (Commercial Interiors.) We are
gratified at the amount of excitement this news has generated in the media not just for Christman and the
project team but for the industry as a whole, and truly hope it will serve as an inspiration for other
sustainable projects to follow.

We had not moved our corporate headquarters in 80 years, and it seems only fitting to take up residence in
this now-renewed 80-year-old landmark building that is poised to take us well into the future. We are glad
that you could be a part of this great adventure with us, and will long remember your contributions to its
success. It would not have been possible without you and your team.

Sincerely,
The Christman Company

Steven F. Roznowski
Chief Executive Officer

The Christman Company The Christman Building 208 N. Capitol Avenue Lansing, Michigan 48933-1357

www.christmanco.com
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